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SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

 

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 
Friday 6th October—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Monday 23rd October—Friday 27th October—Half Term 

Wednesday 20th December—Thursday 4th January—Christmas Holidays 

Friday 9th February—Inset day  (School closed to children) 

Monday 12th —Friday 16th February—Half Term 

Monday 19th February—Inset day (School closed to children) 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

This weeks menu is week 1 

 
BEAMS OF THE WEEK 

FISTRAL— Greyson for always helping others 

CRANTOCK— Gracie M for trying her very best every day  

LAMORNA— Darcy-Beau for being curious in her learning  

MAENPORTH— Amy for being resilient and tyring hard with her 
learning  

GODREVY— Zac for his lovely editing in English  

PORTHMEOR— Raisa for being an active learner  

PORTHCURNO— Amelia for her commitment to learning her times 
tables  

SWANPOOL— Amber S for the huge improvement in her learning 
behaviour this week  

CADGWITH— Ellie for good hand writing and hard work 

POLZEATH— Hollie M for working hard on her handwriting  

HARLYN— Seren as she has, from the start of year 5, been an 
outstanding role model to the class, reminding those of these rules 
and being super helpful to the staff in the office  

PERRANUTHNOE— Ava H for always giving 100% effort in her work  

GWENVOR— Evelyn for resilience 

KYNANCE— Sonny for being an excellent role model, for following 
rules and listening carefully 
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Starfish 

I made a difference! 

CRANTOCK “Rock Star” — Gracie M for trying her very best every day  

 

FISTRAL “Moana” — Greyson for always helping others 

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Bella Rose for being active in her learning  

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Phoebe for being an active learner, she always takes part in   
every lesson 

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Olivia for being reflective at Phoenix Gymnastics  

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - Maddie for being an active and reflective learner  

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Oliver for being a curious learner and asking thoughtful   
questions in lessons  

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Bailey for being active in all his learning  

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Blessed for positivity and hard work 

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Bradley for being an active learner and wanting to find out more  

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Chloe as she has followed the CARE ethos and made a difference to 
those around her, not only in class but during her lunch times helping children from other 
year groups  

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Layla for caring about her classmates and supporting them in 
their work  

 

GWENVOR “Patrick” — Evelyn for resilience 

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Lucas for showing incredible kindness to his peers 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

Colour Run 

As anticipated, last Friday ended with many of us covered in paint following the Colour 

Run (some of us more covered than others – mentioning no names Mr Cromey)! This 

was a fantastic fund-raising event organised by our PTFA.  I enjoyed every second 

watching the happiness on the children’s faces as they completed the obstacle course 

whilst battling the paint bombs. Thank you for all of your sponsorship, it is very much 

appreciated.  

Starfish 

Last week we launched the Starfish in each class. What adventures some of them have been 

on last weekend. As I said before, I am extremely proud of how well the children have em-

braced this. So many of them are using the language of CARE as well as demonstrating how 

we can make a difference. Well done Rosemellin!  

 

School Opening Hours 

I just wanted to clarify the school opening hours. Whilst the gates are now being opened at 8:35am the class-

room doors will be opened between 8:40 – 8:45am. The earlier opening of the gates enables everyone to be 

outside their classrooms and ready to go in when the day starts at 8:45am. Obviously, if it is torrential rain, the 

staff will endeavour to open the doors earlier.  

Please could I also appeal to you to not park in the school carpark (including the side road leading up to the 

reception area) unless you have made an arrangement with myslef of the school office. Many of our support 

staff are finding it hard to park in the mornings due to these areas being used by parents/carers. This is mean-

ing that they can’t always get into the classroom in time. This is equally important at the end of the day. Quite 

a few of our support staff need to leave school to then collect their own children and are finding themselves 

frequently blocked in.  

I thank you in advance for your cooperation with this situation.  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

Fun Fact Friday 

This weeks Fun Fact Friday was linked to Curiosity. Leo and Zach Trist brought in a 

wasps’ nest that their grandparents had had in their garden. The children were very 

intrigued and asked lots of fantastic questions. If you get the chance, ask them how the 

blue and yellow lines are formed on the outside of the nest. We are thinking of setting 

up a ‘Curiosity Corner’ in school so if you have anything that you think would be inter-

esting for the chidlren to explore, please let me know.  

Care Bears 

Thank you to everyone who sent in their ideas for naming our Care Bears. Here are our winners: 

Curious Coco 

Active Autumn 

Reflective Ronnie 

Evolutionary Emily 

 

 

Reminder 

A quick reminder that next Friday (6th Oct) is an Inset Day.  

I hope that you all have a wonderful weekend. See you again on Monday. 


